
SRS Yearbook Club 

2019-2020 

 

In the coming school year, the SRS Yearbook Club will meet 

periodically after school to create our 2019-2020 yearbook.  

This creative effort depends on the involvement and 

contributions of participating 7th and 8th grade students.  

Participants in the club are expected to attend most, if not all, 

meetings.   

Parents, please complete the form below to give your child 

permission to participate in the club this year.  Completed 

forms should be returned to Mr. Nash upon return to school.  

Thank you! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I give my son/daughter, _____________________________, 

permission to participate in the 2019-2020 SRS Yearbook Club. I 

understand that my child is expected to attend most, if not all, 

of the club’s meetings. 

 

Parent Name:   ____________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature:  ____________________________________ 


